
9th Annual

LCB Memorial Walk

Registration
9 a.m.

Walk/Run
Starts

10 a.m.

The family of the late Leonard C. Burch would like to thank 
all involved in the annual LCB Memorial Walk/Run. 

The former Southern Ute Chairman, Leonard C. Burch 
is honored every year, on Leonard C. Burch Day.

•	The first 100 adults to register will receive a free T-shirt.
•	Children will receive a special prize.

December 10,
2022

SunUte
Community 

Center

The 2022 LCB Walk is sponsored by:
•	Southern Ute Indian Tribe
•	Shining Mountain Health & Wellness
•	SunUte Community Center
•	Sunshine Cloud Smith Youth Advisory Council
•	MBSS Attorneys
•	Shane Seibel & Family 

Information:
Leonora Burch
970-799-3498


